From: Katy Walker

Sent: 23 March 2015 11:58

To: LDF

Subject: Local Plan Alterations to the Strategic Policies (DPD)

Dear Planning Policy,
Please find Sport England’s formal comments below for your consideration.

Sport England has no specific comments to make on the Alterations to the Strategic Policies (DPD). It is not obvious
that the proposed changes relate to any sporting matters, however it is suggested the for future consultations that
the Council issue a full mark-up of the document so that that proposed changes can be seen in context. This will aid
clarify and allow commenters to understand the implications of the alternations on the surrounding text or policy.

Yours Sincerely

Katy Walker
Principal Planning Manager
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